Sent: 25 April 2018 16:13
To: Lemmy Nwabuisi <Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: simon cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear Lemmy

Thank you for the reply and update, but it should be noted that the authorisation letters was for the whole of
Enfield Council so how do the legal department not know this.

Regards
Lorraine Cordell
Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Apr 2018, at 15:52, Lemmy Nwabuisi <Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk> wrote:

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Mrs Cordell,
Thank you for your email.

| have forwarded it to our legal department and you will receive a reply from the solicitor that is
dealing with the matter.

Kind Regards

Lemmy Nwabuisi

Anti-Social Behaviour Coordinator
Community Safety Unit
Environmental & Community Safety
B Block North

Civic Centre

Enfield

EN1 3XA

Tel: 020 8379 5354

Mob: 07583115576

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 25 April 2018 13:33

To: Lemmy Nwabuisi <Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: simon cordell

Dear Lemmy

Could you please send all paperwork that has been sent to my son to me. As you will be aware
all paperwork and letter sent from the council should also be sent to me which has not been
happening this would include all court paperwork.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




